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Veronica Cox

From: ArchaeologyDC <ArchaeologyDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 July 2022 16:36
To: Fiona Bradley
Cc: Planning
Subject: 22/02771/OUT - Land North Of Cambridge North Station, Milton Avenue, 

Cambridge

Dear Fiona,  
 
22/02771/OUT - Land North Of Cambridge North Station, Milton Avenue, Cambridge 
 
Thank you for your consultation. We have reviewed the above referenced planning application and have no 
objections or requirements for this development.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jess 
________________________________________ 
Jessica Cooper-Dunn 
Historic Environment Team, SAC1301 
Place and Economy  
Sackville House, Sackville Way 
Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 6HL  
01223 728564 
ArchaeologyDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

 
As a result of the Coronavirus pandemic, Cambridgeshire County Council is currently operating under a home 
working policy for the majority of its employees. Please contact me via email. Please do not visit our offices unless 
specifically invited and please do not send documents requiring urgent attention via post. Thankyou for your 
patience during this time.  
 
Please email Arch.her@cambridgeshire.gov.uk for: 
- Enquiries or search requests to the Cambridgeshire Historic Environment Record (CHER), 
- Requesting Event references (ECBs) from the CHER, 
- Environmental stewardship applications, 
- Enquiries regarding archaeological archives.  
 
The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and 
they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the 
sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent 
the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is 
automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed 
in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk  


